
 

Important dates 

 

 

r 

 

 

 

Medical Fund  

 We kindly urge all parents and guardians to cooperate with the hostel matron if she phones for 

assistance in connection with medical fund. 

Hairstyles  

Please ensure that your child has the recommended haircut during the exeat weekend. Girls are 

encouraged to attend to their hair to avoid wasting time during the course of the term.  

Security of closets  

All pupils should bring locks and keys for their security of their valuable items. They are advised 

to surrender one of the spare keys to the matron. They also need locks and keys for their tuck 

boxes. 
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Dear Parents and Guardians  

We are already halfway through the Christmas 

term. The term has been busy with preparation 

for both external and internal examinations. We 

thank the Lord who is guiding us through this 

hectic schedule.  



Visiting Times  

Parents are advised to adhere to our stipulated visiting times. When you visit the hostel, please report to 

the duty teacher or the matron first before contacting the pupils. Let us help ensure the safety our     

children.  

 

Uniforms 

The exeat weekend is an ideal time to attend to issues concerning students’ uniforms. Please ensure  

students bring pegs and spare buttons.  

 

Signing in and out 

We encourage all parents and guardians to sign in or out students within the stipulated times. Failure to 

adhere to this time will disturb the smooth running of the hostel. When you sign in students, they have 

to be physically present at the signing in desk for a general inspection. All students to be in their     

number one uniforms when coming or going out of the school premises. 

 

When you visit the school, please pass through our laundry department to identify any lost and found 

items. 

 

We hope you are going to have a restful weekend with the children.  

 

J. Chatsiwa                                                                       B . Maripakwenda 

                   Hostel Superintendents  

   

 


